
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 18 October 2013 10:15 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref 2013/6326/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Jam writing from Italy, I often attend workshops at Tnyoga ,  Primrose Hill I really hope that Tnyoga  will 
be allowed to remain in the building where  it is now. Please do what you  can in order to allow T n y o g a  to 
May where A is 
T h o t h  you, best regards 


